
Please join the Smith School PTA for Family Game Night with  
the It’s Playtyme Mobile Entertainment Company.   

 
The event  will be held on Friday, January 17, 2014 from  6:30-8 p.m. in the Gym at Smith 

School.    At this event, we will be looking for volunteers from the audience to participate in 
Game Show style games for all to enjoy.  Winners will win prizes as well!   

 
Please call Jennifer Wien at 201-463-0359 or email sbsmithschoolpta@gmail.com for more 

information.   
 

This event is not sponsored by the Saddle Brook Board of Education 

mailto:sbsmithschoolpta@gmail.com

